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Airport Authority Honors Life and Service of  
Pasadena Commissioner Ross Selvidge 

 
BURBANK, Calif., October 3, 2022 — The Burbank-Glendale-Pasadena Airport 
Authority (BGPAA) observed a moment of silence at its meeting today in honor of 
Pasadena Commissioner Ross Selvidge.  Selvidge passed away last Friday from an 
undisclosed illness.  
 

“Dr. Selvidge was a remarkable man,” said 
BGPAA President Emily Gabel-Luddy. “He 
was a pilot… he was an engineer… he was 
thorough in detail. He was constantly a 
good friend of the airport.” 
 
BGPAA Vice President and fellow 
Pasadena Commissioner Felicia Williams 
spoke of Dr. Selvidge’s extensive work in 
Pasadena’s education, business and 
finance communities.  
 
“He took his experience and background 
and he gave it to the public,” said Williams. 
“And that’s a public servant.”  
 

                    Ross Selvidge, PhD 

 
Selvidge was appointed to the BGPAA by Pasadena City Council in 2015.  He served 
for two years on the BGPAA’s Operations and Development Committee.  Since 2017, 
Selvidge had been serving on the BGPAA’s Finance Committee.  
 
The Burbank-Glendale-Pasadena Airport Authority is a joint powers agency formed by 
the three cities to own and operate Hollywood Burbank Airport. The Airport Authority is 
governed by a nine-member Commission, and each of the three cities appoints three 
commissioners.  Each commissioner serves a four-year term. 
 
 

 

Hollywood Burbank Airport (BUR) is owned and operated by the Burbank-Glendale-Pasadena 
Airport Authority, a joint powers agency created in 1977 between the Cities of Burbank, 
Glendale and Pasadena. More information can be found on the airport’s website, 
www.HollywoodBurbankAirport.com, and on  Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram.. 

 

http://www.hollywoodburbankairport.com/
https://www.facebook.com/hollywoodburbankairport/
https://twitter.com/fly_BUR
https://www.instagram.com/fly_bur/

